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Stars of the Week!                          

Blue — Amelie Sidibe 

Green— Ellis Green 

Yellow— Kelsey Price 

1JM— Lois Hobbs 

1CA— Violet Calver 

1JF— Tiffany-Grace Selvage Potter 

2JC— Jake Fahey 

2CA— Erin Freeman 

2EL— Ethan Redgrave 

3ST— Whole Class 

3KO— Whole Class 

3CS— Whole Class 

4DS— Florence Hodgson 

4LW— Oliver Gordon 

4HT— Bella Dockrill 

5CS— Alfie Newman 

5FA— Rowan Bisgrove 

5JB— Liam Birch 

6HR—  Libby Nichols-Birch 

6MB— Jessica Haase 

6DP— Samuel Ladejo 

Rainbow Room :   

Finn Kinsella 

Play Leader of the week: 

Ronny Coe 

Play Buddy of the week: 

Amber Williamson 

Our attendance stars this week are : 

1JM with a fabulous 99.3%  

 3KO with 99% 

And  

5JB with a fantastic 99% 

Dairy Dates for the Week: 

14th March—2JC Forest School 

15th March—Comic Relief 

On Tuesday 5th March year 6 Netball Team played  in a   

challenging match against Downhall.  The team did really well 

but unfortunately lost 1-8.  In the first quarter we were   

stopping all the shots and maintained a 0-0 result.  In the  

second quarter Downhall managed to score 3 shots making 

the score 0-3 .  In the third quarter we were unable to score, 

Downhall scored another 2, making it 0-5.  In the last quarter 

Downhall still managed to score another 3, luckily we      

managed to score 1 making the final result 1-8.  Even though 

we lost we tried very hard, well done Grove. 

Match report written by  

Talia, Daisy and Abbey. 

Is your child looking to start Tennis? 

See ours club links……… 

Rayleigh Lawn Tennis Club 

Rayleigh Lawn Tennis Club provides 5 All                

weather courts and a great clubhouse for it's members. They run 

many teams in the local Leigh & Westcliff leagues .  

Please contact Ryan Wilson for full details of the Coaching          

Programme. 

T01268 773981 

Email—ryanwilson@hotmail.co.uk 



On Thursday the entire school 

enjoyed World Book day.  Staff 

and children came into school 

dressed as their favourite book 

character.  We all had a fantastic 

day, celebrating our love for 

books and the characters within 

them.  Here are a few of the 

things the children got up to.    

Reception enjoyed reading the 

Gruffallo and sharing stories with 

the KS2 children. Year 1 children 

read books to our year 5       

children, year two children wrote 

riddles about the character they 

dressed as. Our year three    

children took part in the very 

challenging world book day quiz, 

Year 4 created booklets about 

their chosen character and the 

author who created them. Year 5 

worked in threes creating stories 

about the characters they had 

chosen to be, and year 6 wrote 

500 word stories for the BBC’s 

story writing competition.         



On Friday 1st March as part of their Ruling Romans theme our year three children enjoyed a day at Colchester 

Castle.  They had an exciting day, exploring the castle and its grounds.  A great day was had by all.  Thank you to 

the parent helpers who joined us on the day. 

PAGWPS  

Marvellous Mothers Day 

29th March  

We are holding our annual mothers day sale, your child is welcome to purchase a gift for that     

special someone.  Gifts are priced £2 each, letters have been emailed out, copies are in the office 

and can be found on the school website.  For those children on school trips on Friday 29th, we will 

be holding a special sale on Tuesday 26th March so no child misses out. 

 

Easter Hamper Raffle  

Thursday 4th April  

This year we bring back our Easter Hamper Raffle, not only are we offering hampers in our raffle, 

but parent, Mr Dave Kelly who works at SEETEC has secured us a 6th generation 32GB IPAD to raf-

fle off. 

Tickets cost £1 each and have been sent home with your child, spares are located in the office. 

Please bring any chocolate donations for hampers into the office. 

 

Wrestle Force 

27th April 6.30pm-9pm 

Come enjoy a night of hard hitting, high flying action that the entire family can enjoy.  We are  

holding this event to raise money for Gold Geese Charity.  This charity has brought happiness to our 

Toby and many other children fighting cancer. 

Tickets are £6 each or £20 for a family of four.  Letters have been sent out spares are in the office 

and can be found on the school website.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Friday we are  supporting Comic 

Relief and taking part in Red Nose Day.  

As part of our celebrations we are  

asking children to come into school 

wearing their pyjamas or something 

red.  Beards, moustaches ( stuck on or 

drawn on), wigs, coloured hair, or 

simply a wacky hairstyle are also     

encouraged.  Get crazy and 

creative.  We ask that all   

Children bring in a £1 donation 

which is to be handed to their 

class teacher on the day.   

On International Women's day we would like to   

congratulate our Girls Football Team on their 4-2 

victory against the really strong team Rayleigh    

Primary yesterday.  The girls football squad always 

put maximum effort into training sessions and every 

match.  Jessica, Mollie, Holly-Mae, Sophie, Amelia, 

Connie, Hannah, Emma, Ruby, Brooke and Freya, 

Grove Wood are proud 

of you, keep up the 

good work! 

Castle Point and Rochford 

School Sport Partnership are   

offering : 

Year 1 & 2 girls the opportunity to take 

part in a FREE Football Camp at the 

Deanes Sport Centre on Friday 12th 

April 2019, between 9.30am-2.30pm.   

and  

Year 5 & 6 children the opportunity to 

attend a FREE 2 day American Football 

Camp. On Monday 8th April and     

Tuesday 9th April 2019 between 

9.30am and 2.30pm 

These Camps will provide the children 

with advanced coaching from the team 

of professional coaches at Deanes.   

Booking Letters can be found in the  

office. 

 

 

GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 

Adventure Island  

“Blue” Band (Guests over 1.20m) = £16 (£32 door price)  

 “Green” Band (Guests between 1m and 1.20m) = £13 (£25 door price 

“Red” Band (Guests under 1m) = £13 (£20 door price 

Sea Life (adults & children) = £5.50 (Adult £17.50/Child £12.50 door price) 

Adventure Golf (adults & children) both courses = £4 (£7.50 door price) 

Marsh Farm 

Tickets are £9 and can be used for adults and children. 

Afternoon Tea vouchers collectable from Michelle Lindsay only 

Sands-by-the-Sea £10 (usually £15) 

Clarence Yard £7 (usually £9.50) 

How to purchase tickets 

Collect direct from the following shops during their opening hours - all 

three shops will only accept cash: 

Courts of Rayleigh, 54 Eastwood Road, Rayleigh SS6 7JP 

The Pavilion End Snack Bar, King George’s Park, Rayleigh SS6 8JD 

G C Glass and Locks, 399 Rayleigh Road, Leigh-On-Sea SS9 5JG  

(near the Tesco petrol garage). 

Alternatively contact Michelle Lindsay: 

Please text: 07841592053 

For details on all theatre tickets please join the Facebook 

Group – “Grove Wood School Discounted Tickets for all the 

family” 




